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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 
 

 The Civic Centre and all other public council facilities (play areas, skatepark etc) are 
open and operating normally. 
 

 Nominations for the revamped Civic Awards Close on 15th November 
 

 Construction work on phase one of the new Splash Pad in the Lake Pleasure Grounds 
is nearly complete, phase 2 will start in Spring 2022 and the splash pad will open in time 
for Easter.  
 

 The café in the Lake Pleasure Grounds is currently on winter opening hours 2 days a 
week at present.  It is offering hot drinks and snacks via a take-away only service. 

 

 The Christmas Light Switch on and Christmas Market are set for Saturday 27th 
November, covid permitting. 
 

 The Town Council will be promoting the Christmas Window Competition – all business 
in Warminster are automatically entered. Any Christmas window displays are posted on 
the Councils social media. There are three top prizes and commendation certificates for 
the best displays.  
 

 The Town Council has updated its Flood Plan and is seeking new flood wardens 
 

 The Town Council will be considering its draft budget for 2002/23 at the end of the 
month.  The biggest uncertainly is the exact nature of any devolution from Wiltshire 
council in 2022.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 


